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On Wednesday 22" June children, parents, carers and teachers gathered together to celebrate the
annual Hemingford Grey Sports Day. Before the sporting action could begin the children and
teachers showed everyone what they were made of, with an opening ceremony that rivalled
London 2012!

Throughout the morning, children’s skills were put through their paces in seven different events,
including a very slippery obstacle course, some skilful skipping and a professional penalty shootout
versus St Neots FC.

Unfortunately the weather wasn’t on our side, but that didn’t dampen the competitive spirit. This
was particularly evident throughout the hotly contested parent/carer egg and spoon races!

The children were then eager to follow in their footsteps, competing in the final event of the day —
60m sprints. It was a great morning enjoyed by all and we hope to see you again next year.

Well done everyone!

A special mention to all of
the children for your hard
work, participation and
determination on the day.
You all did yourself and
Hemingford Grey School
proud!
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A huge thank you to Mr.
Birkin for all of his hard

work preparing the track &
grounds for the day.
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